
Date: April 11, 2024 

To: Dill + Exactra Customers and Suppliers 

Subject: Dill Acquisition of Exactra Inc. 

Today, we announce exciting news: Dill Air Controls has completed the acquisition of Exactra, Inc. This is a game-changing 

combination which will provide us additional resources to further expand our USA-made product offerings. 

Exactra has been a family-owned business since it began operations in 1988, and we are privileged to carry on the legacy 

they have built over the past 35 years. 

Dill Air Controls was founded in 1909 with a long-standing history of unsurpassed quality and support. Our facility, located 

in North Carolina, is home to our Manufacturing, Assembly, Quality, Engineering, Customer Service, Administrative, 

Warehouse, and Shipping departments.  

It is our goal to make this transition as seamless as possible for all. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions at 800-815-3455. 

We invite you to visit us at the MINExpo in booth #11677 in September! 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Rigney 

Brian Rigney 

President 

Dill Air Controls 


